
First Lutheran Church

Dear Sidewalk Arts Festival Vendors,

Because of safety issues with vendor trailers and large vehicles, 
as well as our need to have control of our lots for church 
activities and possible funerals, First Lutheran Church WILL 
NOT ALLOW ANY VENDOR to park in our main church parking 
lot west of Dakota Avenue for the Sidewalk Arts Festival. Any 
vehicles or trailers that are in the lot when the parking lot is 
opened WILL BE TOWED. No exceptions to this policy will be 
granted and no notice will be given prior to towing. 

Volunteers will be directing visitor parking so that an adequate 
number of spaces are available for our congregation’s activities 
that day. We are sorry for any inconvenience and thank you for 
understanding.
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